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Miller Edge Discontinues ME103 Sensing Edge
Effective immediately, the ME103 Sensing Edge has been discontinued. For any 
ME103 product in the field still under warranty, a replacement product will still be avail-
able up until the warranty expires.

This discontinuation makes the following products obsolete:
•	 ME103 Sensing Edge
•	 ME103-C9 Mounting Channel

For applications where you would have used ME103, Miller Edge recommends using 
ME111 or ME112 as its replacement, moving forward.

The Price Addendum previously sent out to customers earlier this month already re-
flects the removal of ME103 products. If you have any questions, please contact your 
Miller Edge Sales Representative.


